From: Nancy Garrett

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Cc: Kevin Leuthold

Subject: Feedback

Date: Saturday, September 18, 2021 2:25:29 PM

Hello I would like to write to object to the liquor licensing proposal 20110002908 for Saint Thomas University. I
live near the campus and we already endure a lot of noise and disruption related to students drinking on and off
campus. It is common for us to find empty beer bottles in our lawn and garbage after a game. We have also endured
people being rude to my family, blocking driveways and parking illegally, driving recklessly, and using
inappropriate language around my children, Before and after games at the stadium. I think selling alcohol will make
these problems much worse.

Thank you for your consideration,

Nancy Garrett, 2221 Riverwood Pl., Saint Paul, MN 55104
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